
 

 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of 
the City of West Hollywood, at their regular meeting held on 
Thursday, July 16, 2015, has officially continued the item 
(notated below) to Thursday, August 6, 2015: 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

8557 WEST KNOLL DRIVE 
WEST HOLLYWOOD, CALIFORNIA 

 
Applicant is requesting to demolish a single-family dwelling and 
construct a five-unit townhouse condominium development over 
one level of parking. 
 
 

 David K. Gillig 
  

 DAVID K. GILLIG 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

 

 

 


